
www.worldcrossbow.com 

WORLD CROSSBOW SHOOTING ASSOCIATION Inc. 
 

DECEMBER 2009 BULLETIN  2009/4 
  

 
WCSA logo competition 
In response to member feedback, the WCSA Executive Committee is currently looking to upgrade the 
design and quality of medals for World and Regional Championships.  This is also a good time to review 
our logo, particularly since we are now developing Sport and Medieval crossbow shooting.  While the 
current logo has served us well, the current logo depicts Target shooting only and is difficult to reproduce. 
Consequently, the Executive Committee has decided to conduct a competition to develop a new logo.  The 
requirements are that: 

• The design is representative of all crossbow types; 
• The design is easily and readily identifiable with WCSA; 
• Is readily re-produceable in both colour and black & white and in small sizes (including small 

badges/pins).  Minimum number of colours preferred; and, 
• Is suitable to use on new WCSA championship medals. 
•  

Designs are invited from anyone and should preferably be in electronic format (such as JPEG).  It would 
also be useful to include a brief explanation of the design in the case of highly stylised logos. 
Applications close with the Secretary General on 28 February 2010.  All entries shall remain the property 
of WCSA and the Executive Committee may or may not use any design. 
A suitable prize will be awarded to those designs considered suitable.  The award of prizes shall be at the 
sole discretion of the Executive Committee. 
 
3rd World Indoor Postal Championships, January-September 2010 
Due to popular demand, the 3rd World Indoor Postal Championships will be held between January and 
September 2010.  This is an easy way for federations to participate in a World Championship without 
having the high costs of international travel.  National federations can register their Indoor Star events 
which must be conducted between 1 January and 30 September 2010 under WCSA rules.  Entry forms, 
standard scoresheets are available on the website. 
 
Federation calendars and registration of WCSA Star events 
Member federations are reminded that it is time to register your 2010 calendar of events and in particular 
those events which you want registered as WCSA Star events for the purposes of claiming WCSA Star 
achievement badges.  Your Star events will be placed on the consolidated WCSA Calendar. 
 
WCSA Achievement Awards – WCSA Star badges 
WCSA achievement awards (WCSA Star badges) are available for purchase by member federations for 
the TC 900 and SC600 outdoor Target and TC600/25 and TC600/40 Indoor rounds.  Purchasing details 
are available on the WCSA website.  The responsibility for administering the award of badges rests with 
member federations.  Members are reminded that WCSA Star badges may only be awarded for scores shot 
in registered WCSA Star events as included on the WCSA shooting calendar. 
 
Membership fees, contact details and communication 
Members are reminded that 2010 membership fees are due and payable on 1 January 2010.  Membership 
renewal invoices have been sent out shortly under separate cover. 
 
Communication is vital for our sport to grow.  Members are requested to advise their contact details.  
Many e-mail addresses are not valid. 
 
The WCSA website has been recently upgraded and there will be further improvements in the future.  
Thanks to our webmaster Stephen Sommers. 
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Members are particularly asked to update e-mail addresses and to provide alternative e-
mail addresses. 
Please also advise your national shooting calendar. 
 
Your comments are always welcome. 

PLEASE SHARE YOUR NEWS !!!! 
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